
                  SAVE THE DATE 

 

 Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care End of the Year Parent Program. 

We are so excited to be inviting all of you to spend a fun morning with us!  

          This year each area will be hosting a fun “Field Day”  

Be prepared to play some games, have some snacks, photo ops and crafts; 

you might even get a little wet so please dress accordingly, we are so 

pleased that we can end the year on a high note, we will follow CDC 

guidelines with small groups. Every area will have their own special days. 

 The one request we are making is please only two adults per child.   

              Pre-K dates will be May 3rd through May 7th 

              Juniors dates will be May 10th through May 12th 

                              Ones will be May 13th 

                  Two’s will be on May 14th and May 17th 

                (Your exact date will be given out shortly) 

 

                      Please join us from 10:30 to 11:30 

 

                             Can’t wait to see you all. 



 


